
Shane Omar Dion Albury is a sports enthusiast and a celebrated figure in the world of 
softball and baseball. His early years were dedicated to honing his skills, and he 
represented his high school Alma Mater for six years under the guidance of Leviticus 
“Uncle Lou” Adderley. Graduating in 1988, he continued to excel in baseball at St. 
Augustine’s College in Raleigh, North Carolina. 

After college, Shane dedicated himself to baseball and softball, impacting both youth 
and senior levels through coaching, development, and administration. He remains a 
steadfast pillar in these sports.

Notable achievements include coaching and mentoring roles at St. Augustine’s College 
and his tenure as 2nd Vice President for the Bahamas Baseball Federation. He also 
served as Tournament Director for the National Baseball Championships. 

Shane's coaching excellence extended to the national stage, guiding the 2017 Senior 
Women’s National Softball Team and the 2017 Junior Girls National Softball Team. He 
continued to nurture talent as the coach for the 2019 Senior Women’s National Softball 
Team and the 2019 Junior Girls National Softball Team.

Currently, he coaches and mentors Bahamas Athletic Pride (I-BAP) and is the first 
inductee into the I-BAP Hall of Fame as a Softball Coach. He also serves as 1st Vice 
President of the Bahamas Baseball Association. 

Beyond sports, Shane actively contributes to various civic associations, including The 
Bahamas Primary School Student of the Year Foundation and the Iota Epsilon Lambda 
chapter of Alpha Phi Alpha Fraternity.

Shane's family plays a vital role in his life, as he cherishes his union with his high school 
sweetheart, Kenris Albury, and together they have two daughters, Sari and Skai Albury.

In addition to his sports and civic engagements, Shane is a successful entrepreneur and 
businessman, currently serving as Assistant Manager of the Occupational Health and 
Safety Unit at the National Insurance Board. His expertise spans finances, real estate 
development, and construction. 

Shane Omar, Dion Albury's life, is a testament to passion, dedication, and leadership. 
His contributions to sports, community, and family continue to inspire, leaving an 
enduring legacy in Bahamian sportsmanship and leadership.


